ABE FORTAS
WASHINGTON, D. C.

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Your letter of April 12 was not
delivered to me until I moved into these
quarters which was just a few days ago.

I doubt that I will be able to
associate myself with the project that you
have in mind, but if you wish to write me
about it, I will be glad to consider your
specific description of it.
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_. Sincerely,
~Sigeerely
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Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701

May 20, 1970




